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Research Analysis 

 

SB768 requires the State Department of Health to mail a medical marijuana applicant’s approval 

or rejection letter within 30 business days of receiving the application. Beginning April 1, 2021, 

the Department will have 14 calendar days to mail an approval or rejection letter.  

 

The measure also requires the State Department of Health to mail an approval or rejection letter 

to medical marijuana dispensary license applicants, commercial grower license applicants, and 

medical marijuana processor license applicants within 90 business days of receiving an 

application. Beginning April 1, 2021, the Department will have 14 calendar days to mail an 

approval or rejection letter.  

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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